February 2024

Greetings Brothers and Sisters:

It was so good to see many of you at the Mid-Winter Conference. It is always a great
time when | can spend time with my brothers and sisters. Hearing our winners deliver
their Voice of Democracy and Patriot Pen speeches is always a thrill for me.

I hope some of you will be attending the Department Convention in June at Seven
Feathers Casino, Canyonville, OR. Now is the time to start planning.

Now is the time to consider if you would like to run for an office at local, District or
even the State Auxiliary. Please keep this in mind. It is fun to learn about the different
offices and what they entail.

I like that it is staying lighter longer and by the time the Convention rolls around we
will have some nice evenings to sit outside and visit.



